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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released new research examining the Obama Administration’s final 
regulatory review. AAF found that while President Obama has signed executive orders aimed at removing red 
tape, the retrospective reports show the administration has added more than $22 billion in costs and increased 
paperwork by 17.1 million hours.

Click here to read the research.
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